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Thursday, 17 August 2023 

IMPROVING COMMUNITY SAFETY IN SHEPPARTON 

The Andrews Labor Government is backing local ideas to improve community safety and reduce crime in 
Shepparton, as part of a major crime prevention funding boost. 

The Labor Government has provided $500,000 to eight local programs through the Empowering Communities 
grants program, supporting innovative, community-led initiatives that identify and address local crime and safety 
issues.   

These organisations provide mental health training, arts programs, youth diversion programs, youth employment 
opportunities and tailored programs for women and families.  

 The eight successful recipients include: 

• Family Haven’s Greater Shepparton Lighthouse  

• Masomo Mbele Foundation, the Echo Hope: Empowering the Voices of Young Refugees project 

• Goulburn Valley Gangaru Parasports, Breaking down Barrier’s project  

• Giz a Break Limited  

• International Association for Psychiatric Nurses  

• Mooroopna Education and Activity Centre’s Art Mural project  

• Umoja Empowerment Group  

• The Secure Shepp Kids Project  

The Empowering Communities grants are part of the Labor Government’s Building Safer Communities Program 
helping local communities bring projects to life that improve safety and address crime in their area. 

The Empowering Communities initiative has provided funding to partnerships established in Brimbank, Hume, 
Melton, Knox, Casey, Greater Dandenong, Ballarat, Greater Shepparton and Wyndham. 

Since 2015, the Government has invested more than $100 million to support more than 940 community crime 
prevention initiatives across Victoria. 

For more information on the Empowering Communities grants visit crimeprevention.vic.gov.au. 

Quote attributable to Minister for Crime Prevention Anthony Carbines 

“Local communities know what works best for them – which is why the Empowering Communities program is putting 
the power in their hands, to develop innovative solutions to help prevent crime in their area.” 

Quote attributable to Member for Northern Victoria Jaclyn Symes  

https://www.crimeprevention.vic.gov.au/grants-and-programs/youth-crime-prevention-program
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“Locally run programs, by organisations who know their community better than anyone else will go a long way to 
supporting our Shepparton community.” 


